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Pecan Mini Tarts

Filling:
3 eggs
2/3 cup sugar
1/2 tsp. salt
1/3 cup butter, melted
1 cup corn syrup
   dark or light
1 cup chopped pecans

Pastry Shells:
Any pie crust recipe or 
packaged pie crust.

To make Filling:
Beat eggs, sugar, salt but-
ter and syrup.  Stir in nuts.  
Pour into uncook pastry 
shells.

To make Pastry Shells:
Roll out crust onto fl oured 
surface and use scalloped 
edge cookie cutter to cut 
individual pastries.  Press 
each into bottom of minia-
ture cupcake tin compart-
ments.  Bake at 375 
degrees for about 30 
minutes.  

  

Tips for a Safe and Happy Holiday Season

     The holidays are upon us.  For many, that means more cele-
brations with friends and family, travel, decorations, cooking and 
shopping.  Chimney Rock PPD wants you to stay safe during the 
holidays, so here are a few tips to consider as you gear up for the 
season.

Inspect your seasonal items

Take a few moments to carefully inspect all your holiday items 
to ensure everything is in safe, working order.  A few things to look 
out for include:

 *  Brittle insulation on wires
 *  Rodent damage to wires
 * Chafed or frayed wires, especially at stress points
 *  Worn switches with the potential to short circuit
 * Corroded metal parts
 * Broken legs, unstable bases and other tip-over hazards

Beware of power lines through trees

     Over time, tree branches can grow around power lines running 
along the street and to your home.  If those branches come in con-
tact with the power line, they can become energized, too.  If your 
holiday plans call for stringing lights through trees, this can create 
a safety hazard.  If you notice tree limbs that are too close to elec-
tric lines, contact our offi ce.

Look up and live

     When working outside with a ladder, be mindful of the location 
of overhead power lines.  Always carry your ladder so that it is 
parallel to the ground.  Before placing your ladder in an upright 
position, look around to ensure you are a safe distance from any 
power lines.  

Don’t forget about the kids...and pets

     If you have small children, you have probably spent a great 
deal of time making sure every square inch of your home is child-
proof.  Every cabinet is locked and every outlet is covered.  Make 
sure your holiday decor received the same level of safety scrutiny 
you apply to all of the permanent items in your home.  Curious and 
mischievous pets can present similar challenges.  Make sure your 
pets aren’t nibbling on all those extra wires or using your tree as a 
personal back scratcher or jungle gym.
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Merry Christmas

In a manger long ago, a child was born who showed the world the path 
to peace and a love of mankind.  Today, it still begins with a single, 
loving action that ripples into the collective spirit.

 To our customers and friends, we wish you the
 Merriest Christmas and blessings for the New Year.
 Merry Christmas from the directors and employees at

Chimney Rock PPD

Shauna Abbott, Jacob Ashmore, Tina Douglas, Larry Fiscus, Alvin 
Harimon, Corey Henkel, Ron Hubbard, DJ Kearns, Richard Kildow, 
Justin McAllister, Hunter McCormick, Scot Ouderkirk, Travis Petersen, 
Stan Propp, Diana Reich, Kevin Stuart, Brandon Wyckoff, and Kande 
Zuber

Our Offi ce Will be Closed:

December 25th and 26th for Christmas
and

December 29th at 11:30 a.m. and January 2nd 
for New Year’s Day


